
CITIZENSHIP OFFICE CHARGEABLE FEES 

  

Type of Citizenship Citizenship Fees 
 

NATURALIZATION (Form A) 
 

VT600, 000 per person 

NON-CITIZEN MARRIED TO A CITIZEN (Form 
B) 
 

VT50, 000 per person 

ENTITLEMENT (Form C(a)) 
 

VT50, 000 
Or 
VT20, 000 (children under 18 years old) 

REGAIN (Form C(b)) 
 

VT50,000 
Or  
VT20, 000 (children under 18 years old) 

CIIP (Form D) 
 

260, 000 US$ (includes main applicant, 
spouse and 1 child aged under 18 years) 

+ 
19, 250 US$ (extra child less than 18 years, IF 
included) 

OR 
44, 250 US$ (a dependent aged 18 to 21, IF 
included) 

 

 

DESCRIPTION OF DOCUMENTS NATURALIZATION (A) 
 

For every First New Application VT5, 000 (applies to all application Forms) 
 

For every Second, Third etc. Application 
Where the First’s Application has been 
refused 
 

VT7, 000 

Fees Chargeable For new  
Certificates  

VT600, 000 

For each New certificate issued in the event 
of lost or damage certificate 
 

VT250,000 

If lost or  

Damage was caused OR due to the bearer’s 
Negligence 

VT270,000 



 

Search fee for inspection of register  
 

VT2,000 

Fees chargeable for every extract of the 
Registers Certified and issued to a Person 
employed in the Public service (flat rate) 
 

VT5, 000 

  

 
 

NON-CITIZEN MARRIED TO A CITIZEN (B) 

For every first new Application  VT5, 000 

For every second, third ect...Application 
where the first’s application has been 
refused 

VT7, 000 

Fees chargeable for new Certificate VT50, 000 

For each new Certificate issued in the event 
of lost or Damage Certificate 

VT30, 000 

If loss or damage was caused or due to the 
bearer’s negligence 

VT30, 000 

Search fee for Inspection of registers VT2, 000 

Fees chargeable for every Extract of the 
registers certified and issued to person 
employed the public service (Flat Rate) 

VT5, 000 

  

 ENTITLED (C (a) ) 

For every new Application VT5, 000 

For every second, third etc. application 
where the first application has been refused 

VT7, 000 

Fees chargeable for new Certificate  
 
Child under 18 years 

VT50, 000 
 
VT20, 000 

For each new Certificate issued in the event 
of lost or damage certificate 

VT30, 000 

If Lost or  

Damage was caused or due to the bearer’s 
negligence 

VT30, 000 

Search fee for inspection of registers VT2, 000 

Fees chargeable for every extract of the 
Registers certified and issued to a person 
Employed in the public service (Flat Rate) 

VT5, 000 

  

 REGAIN (C (b) ) 

For every Firs new Application  VT5, 000 

For every second, third etc. application 
where the first application has been refused 

VT7, 000 



Fees chargeable for new certificate  
 
Child under 18 years 

VT50, 000 
 
VT20, 000 

For each new certificate issued in the event 
of lost OR damage certificate 

VT30, 000 

If loss or  

Damage was caused Or due to the bearer’s 
negligence 

VT30, 000 

Search fee for inspection of registers VT2, 000 

Fees Chargeable for every extract of the 
registers certified and issued to a Person 
employed in the public service (Flat Rate) 

VT5, 000 

  

  
 


